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From: Becky Mallott [bmallott@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2009 5:31 pm
To: AGSEC -USDA
Subject: Local dairy's are in jeopardy!

I am trying hard to reduce our countr¥‘s need for fossil fuel dependancy. I
urgently ask you to reconsider the bill that will effect costs of local dairly
farmers that I enjoy and depend on. ZIn particular, the Snowville Creamery in
southern ohio.

I know you support an attention to green alternatives, and affordable buying
of food products is very much a part of the long-term solution!

Please rally against the possible huge fees that the uSDA is about to rally
for that would have a costly effect on the regional producers, impeding their
exsistance.

thank you,

Beck

bma1¥ott@ mail.com
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